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April 2, 2020    

School Nutrition
SCHOOL NUTRITION AND DISTRICT OPERATIONS

2020-2021 FFVP Application Extension
 
NC School Nutrition Administrators:
 
NC's 2020-2021 Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program (FFVP) application season has been extended to
Thursday, April 30, 2020 because of these unprecedented times with the COVID-19 health crisis. This
deadline is for all required 2020-2021 FFVP application components to include:

April 30, 2020 - 2020-2021 FFVP online application (housed in the School Nutrition Technology
System) to be completed and then click "Save"...there is no "Submit" tab; and

April 30, 2020 - 2020-2021 FFVP Signature Pages and "Number of Days..." form to be
scanned/e-mailed to zoe.mckaytucker@dpi.nc.gov for your convenience.

Please keep the 2020-2021 FFVP Signature Pages and "Number of Days..." form on file in your School
Nutrition administrative office in the event it is determined that they must be submitted to the NCDPI after
all.
 

https://www.ncpublicschools.org/
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For any FFVP questions, please contact Zoe at zoe.mckaytucker@dpi.nc.gov or call 919-807-3517 for
assistance.
 
Hopefully, this extended deadline will be a stress reducer so that more focus can be placed on the safety
and health of you/your family and non-congregate feeding efforts in your district, if possible.
 
Thank you for your continued interest in the FFVP and the well being of the students in our great state!
 
Well wishes to all,
 
Zoe
 
 
Zoe McKay-Tucker
School Nutrition Consultant for Special Programs
School Nutrition Division
North Carolina Department of Public Instruction
Mailing Address:
6324 Mail Services Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-6324
 
Phone: 919-807-3517
Cell: 919-961-0608
Fax: 919-807-3516
E-mail: zoe.mckaytucker@dpi.nc.gov

 
Phone: 919.807.3506 (main)  
Email us at: http://childnutrition.ncpublicschools.gov/contact
Website: http://childnutrition.ncpublicschools.gov/
 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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